

TO: Planning Commission Packet Recipients

FROM: Stephen C. Butler, Interim Planning Director

RE: Meeting Cancellations

DATE: November 19, 2013

The November 26 and December 10 meetings of the Milwaukie Planning Commission have been cancelled.

The next Planning Commission meeting will be held at City Hall on January 14, 2014.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting cancellations of November 26 and December 10, please contact the Planning Department at (503) 786-7600 or martina@milwaukieoregon.gov.

www.cityofmilwaukie.org